
U.S. Department of Justice 
 

National Security Division 
 
 
 

 

Foreign Investment Review Staff    Washington, D.C. 20002 
 
 

December 17, 2018 
 

By E-File 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 l2th St. SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:  T-Mobile US, Inc./Sprint Corporation 
 WC Docket No. 18-197, SES-T/C-20180618-01523, SES-T/C-20180618-01532,  
 ITC-T/C-20180618-00118, ITC-T/C-20180618-00119, ITC-T/C-20180618-00120 
 ITC-T/C-20180618-00121, ITC-T/C-20180618-00122, ITC-T/C-20180618-00123 
 ITC-T/C-20180618-00124, SCL-T/C-20180618-00015, ISP-PDR-20180618-00002  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
     
 The Department of Justice (“DOJ”), with the concurrence of the Department of Homeland 
Security (“DHS”) and the Department of Defense (“DoD”) (collectively, the “Agencies”), officially 
withdraws its request to defer action on the above-referenced applications.  The Agencies have reviewed 
the information provided by the applicants and analyzed the measures undertaken by the applicants to 
address potential national security, law enforcement, and public safety issues.  Based on this review, the 
Agencies hereby notify the Commission that they have no objection to the grant of the applications. 
 
 Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully submitted, 
                 /s/ 
               LOYAAN A. EGAL  

       Deputy Chief, Foreign Investment Review Staff 
      National Security Division 
    U.S. Department of Justice 

 
/s/ 

 David D. Jividen 
Attorney Advisor 
National Security Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 616-2853 

      
 
cc: David.Krech@fcc.gov  
 Adrienne.McNeil@fcc.gov 

 FCC-TTelecom@fcc.gov 


